
The Board at its February 24, 2014 meeting approved: 
 
1. The establishment of a Labour Relations Committee comprised of Vice-Chair M. Adamson 

and Commissioners A. Heisey, P. Milczyn and J. Parker;  
 
2. The recommendation as set out in the Confidential Attachment, as amended; and 

 
3. That the information as set out in the Confidential Attachment remain confidential until      

conclusion of Collective Bargaining negotiations. 
 
 
 

 

 


